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The NEAFCS Mid-Year Board meeting was held on May 5th & 6th 
and utilized Zoom conferencing technology to connect, hear reports, 
discuss member benefits, and discuss the direction of NEAFCS.  

Teresa Hunsaker, Utah Annual Conference Tri-Liaison, started the 
board meeting with our thought for the day, in working with our 
theme for NEAFCS 2020, Experience Life Elevated, one way to 
elevate is our life is to remember… "Life becomes more meaningful 

when you realize this simple fact-you will never get the same moment twice. This moment is 
your life." --Miriam Gates. This was a great reminder for the board as we opened the two-day 
meeting.  

Several monthly actions occurred such as the approval of minutes and the review of the 
financial report. President Price and all the officers gave updates and shared progress toward 
specific goals and objectives throughout the two-day meeting. It is clear from the reports of 
board members that our committees are moving forward and continually working to make sure 
our association continues to support our members, be fiscally responsible, and improve each 
and every year.  

Reports and updates continued on Day 2 and Cindy Schlenker Davies started our meeting with 
the poem "Anyway" by Mother Teresa. The board continued to work on and update the 
NEAFCS strategic plan. As always, the board minutes are available on the NEAFCS website if 
members are interested in learning more.  

It is hard to believe that we are already over halfway through the year, please know that the 
board is active and will continue to provide outstanding professional development for its 
membership!  

 


